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rogerxf@outlook.com

From: Neighbourhood Alert <alert@neighbourhoodalert.co.uk>
Sent: 09 November 2021 09:29
To: rogerxf@outlook.com
Subject: Attempted Robbery - South Molton 09/11/2021 09:29:18 [403473]

Attempted Robbery - South Molton

Appeal for witnesses 
Police investigating reports of an attempted robbery in South Molton, on Wednesday 3 November 
at around 5pm, are appealing for any witnesses to come forward.
A woman reported that she was approached by a man who tried to take her handbag at around 5pm 
by the BMX track entrance, near the community woodland in Hacche Lane, South Molton.
The man, who left empty handed, was described as white, of medium build, about 5ft 10ins tall and 
in his early 20s, possibly with dark hair.
He was wearing a dark, puffy-style long-sleeved coat.
If you witnessed the incident or have any information that could help the police with their enquiries, 
please email 101@dc.police.uk or call 101, quoting crime reference CR/096083/21.
Alternatively, information can be passed anonymously to Crimestoppers on 0800 555111 or via the 
charity’s website at www.crimestoppers-uk.org
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You are receiving this message because you are registered on Devon and Cornwall Alert. Various organisations are licensed 

to send messages via this system, we call these organisations "Information Providers".

Please note that this message was sent by Devon and Cornwall Police.

You can instantly review the messages you receive and configure which Information Providers can see your information by 

clicking here, or you can unsubscribe completely, (you can also review our terms and conditions and Privacy Policy from these 

links). You can also send unsubscription requests to unsubscribe@neighbourhoodalert.co.uk

This email communication makes use of a "Clear Image" (gif) to track results of the email campaign. If you wish to turn off this 

tracking for future emails, you can do so by not downloading the images in the e-mail itself.

VISAV Limited is the company which built and owns the Neighbourhood Alert platform that powers this system. VISAV's 

authorised staff can see your data and is registered with the Information Commissioner's Office as the national Data Controller 

for the entire database. VISAV needs to see your data in order to be able to manage the system and provide support; it cannot

use it for commercial or promotional purposes unless you specifically opt-in to Membership benefits. Review the website terms 

here.


